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   HB0059 

FISCAL NOTE 

 

 FY 2019 FY 2020 FY 2021 

NON-ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT    

Anticipated Revenue increase    

GAME & FISH FUND ($804) ($804) ($804) 

 

 

Source of revenue (decrease): 

 

Reduction of available bison licenses due to approved carryovers from the prior 

hunt year 

 

Assumptions: 

 

The Game and Fish Department does not anticipate a fiscal impact from the 

donation of bison licenses portion of this bill, but believes there will be a 

minor revenue decrease resulting from the carryover component. 

 

For the carryover portion, the three-year average number of wild bison licenses 

approved for medical refunds from hunt years 2014 through 2016 was used to 

determine the estimated revenue decrease. It is anticipated that two licenses 

will be approved for carryover and subsequently reduced from the following hunt 

year’s quota, which will result in those licenses being unavailable for purchase. 

 

It is not possible to determine how many additional carryover requests would be 

submitted and approved as a result of this bill. Therefore, The Game and Fish 

Department anticipates our estimated revenue decrease could be understated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Dean Temte, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by Meredith Wood, Game and Fish Department, 777-4618) 


